INCLEMENT WEATHER POLICY

In the event of inclement weather when the Bridge Club committee
decides it is in the member’s interest to close the club, several forms
of media will be used to let the members know.

* The web page will, if possible, have a notice on the MAIN PAGE
announcing the closure.

* The radio station106.6FM will be also informed of that
decision. There will be announcements made of the closure,
hopefully on a regular basis.

* If a member is uncertain whether the session has been

cancelled or not then a committee member can be phoned.

If you hear of the closure and you are not sure if a bridge friend has
heard then phone as many members as you can. Letting a member
know may save an unnecessary trip to the club

THANKS



